
RKB/tp 
 
10 January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Year 9 – ‘And Juliet’ – Shaftesbury Theatre, London - Monday 13 March 2023 
 
The Education for Life department is thrilled to announce that they have secured 65 tickets to 
watch a performance of the award winning musical ‘And Juliet’ at the Shaftesbury Theatre in 
London which finishes in the West End at the end of March.  
 
Date: Monday 13 March 2023 
Venue: Shaftesbury Theatre, London 
Depart - 3.30pm from Wildern School 
Return - 10.15pm / 10.30pm (Approx.) from London 
What to wear: Clothing appropriate for the theatre 
Cost: £39.00 
 

‘And Juliet is the multi-award winning musical which is fabulously fresh and riotously funny, it 
explodes with dozens of pop anthems you already know and love. The musical puts a decidedly 

modern spin on history’s most famous romance Romeo and Juliet and asks: what if Juliet’s 
ending was really just her beginning?’ 

 
This trip is a fantastic opportunity for students to enhance their knowledge on the Relationships 
theme of the Education for Life programme.  The musical focuses on the themes of love, marriage, 
loyalty & friendship, identity, sexuality, ambition & expectations.  It is an opportunity not to be 
missed! 
 
We anticipate that this trip will be very popular and so we encourage parents to pay via parent 
pay as soon as possible.  In the event of oversubscription we will endeavour to take into 
consideration any students who may have missed out on trips previously due to oversubscription 
and will allocate any further places by drawing names out of a hat.  In the event of a place not 
being allocated you will be informed and any monies received will be returned. 
 
Please complete the parental agreement form online through your Parentpay account to give 
consent for your son/daughter to attend this trip.  You will be asked to provide your emergency 
contact details and any relevant medical information.  If a deposit, or full payment, is required this 
will also need to be paid at the time.  If you have not already activated your Parentpay account 
and require your login details please do not hesitate to contact the Finance Office at 
finance@wildern.org. 
 
If you have been notified that we as a school receive Pupil Premium funding for your son or 
daughter, the cost of this trip will be covered.  If this is the case, your Parentpay account will 
automatically reflect this but please complete the consent, emergency contact information and 
medical details through Parentpay as usual.  The same procedures regarding oversubscription 
for the trip will apply.  



If you would like your son/daughter to attend please complete the online Parentpay 
medical and consent forms accompanied by a payment of £39 by Friday 20 January 2023. 
 
Teachers accompanying trips carry enormous responsibility for the students in their care.  
The Senior Leadership Team therefore reserve the right to refuse or withdraw a place to 
any student whose behaviour in school has been or becomes a problem. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Burden  
Subject Leader - Education for Life 


